Accepted Child

Allocated Group

REATIVE cAMP

June 10 2019
Dear Parents and Caregivers,

We are pleased to offer a position to your child at this year’s Camp which will be held in week 4 of Term 3
(4pm 11 August to 3.30pm 16 August). Please inform your school immediately if you decide not to accept this
offer as we have a list of disappointed students who have not been offered positions.

Your school will let you know which group your child has been allocated. Please contact the school if this
information was not included above. We cannot negotiate any changes to this but any child who did not
receive their first preference has priority in choosing an elective.

Please find following a parent consent form which must be returned to your child’s school by Wednesday June
19. A cheque made payable to your own school for $500 (or cash or Direct Deposit to the school) should be
attached. Later payments can be negotiated with the school but the consent form must be in by June 19.

In addition to the Parent Consent form, students also need to be enrolled online with the NSW
Department of Sport and Recreation. Please find in the Lake Ainsworth information letter the link for
this enrolment as well as the online medical form.

Booking Number 519848  https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/facilities/medicalandconsentform

Both of these need to be completed by Week 1 of Term 3. If there are changes to your child medically after
this is completed and before the camp starts you can contact Lake Ainsworth (66188500) to advise them.

Additional information specific to the camp:
Dancers: dancers need to bring clothing suitable for dance such as tights (girls only) and hair bands.
Musicians: instrument, music stand, folder for music, 2 pegs.

Media Arts/Movie Makers: You will be contacted via email by your tutor Alan Foster as to what he would like

you to bring.
Please do not send MONEY, MOBILE PHONES OR TORCHES

On arrival at Creative Arts Camp please sign your child in with a staff member. Due to the large number of
students arriving at the same time we encourage you to say goodbye and leave as quickly as possible. Any
medications required by your child need to be collected by a staff member prior to your departure.

Thank you for giving your child this opportunity — it has been a highlight for many children over the years and
trust this will be so again this year. We would like to invite you to our Final Concert which will be held in the
Dining Room at Lake Ainsworth, starting at 1:30pm. The concert and camp will finish at 3:30 pm

Thank you

Leone Cox — camp coordinator.




